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Comments: E-bikes should be treated as motorized vehicles and not be given special exemption on trails

normally used by hikers, equestrians, or non-motorized bikes.  The speeds that can be attained and maintained

with motorized bikes does not allow for natural traffic patterns on trails.  The likelihood of conflict between trail

users is too high.    


